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Mr. D. F. Schneil APR 4 1983

You are requested to respond in writing to the findings and unresolved items
within 45 days after receipt of this letter. With respect to the deficiencies
identified in findings, the response should address the cause, extent, correc-
tive actions and any other information you consider relevant. For unresolved
items, the response should provide information concerning acceptability of the
specific feature or practice involved. The response should be addressed to the
NRC Region III Office, with copies to the NRC Region IV Office and this office.

As discussed in the report, the NRC's followup efforts will be managed by the
Region III Office with assistance from other NRC offices as needed. Some of the
items identified in the report may provide bases for enforcement actions. The
Regional Office will initiate any enforcement actions considered appropriate.

Should you have any questions concerning this inspection, please contact us or
James E. Konklin, Chief, Reactor Projects Section 1A, in the Region III Office.

Sincerely,

*Original Signed By
Ro C. DeYoung‘

Richard C. DeYoung, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

Enclosure:
Inspection Report 50-483/82-22

cc: See Page 4
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Mr. D. F. Schnell -3 -

You are requested to respond in writing to the findings and unresolved items
within 45 days after receipt of this letter. With respect to the deficiencies
identified in findings, the response should address the cause, extent, correc-
tive actions and any other information you consider relevant. For unresolved
items, the response should provide information concerning acceptability of the
specific feature or practice involved. The response should be addressed to the
NRC Region III Office, with copies to the NRC Region IV Office and this office.

As discussed in the report, the NRC's followup efforts will be managed by the
Region III Office with assistance from other NRC offices as needed. Some of the
items identified in the report may provide bases for enforcement actions. The
Regional Office will initiate any enforcement actions considered appropriate.

Should you have any questions concerning this inspection, please contact us or
the Region III Office.

Sincerely,

Richard C. DeYoung, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

Enclosure:
Inspection Report 50-483/82-22

cc: See Page 4
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Mr. D. F. Schnell

cc:

Mr. W. H. Weber

Manager, Nuclear Construction
P.0. Box 620

Fulton, Missouri 65251

Mr. S. E. Miltenberger
Plant Manager

Callaway Plant

P.0. Box 620

Fulton, Missouri 65251

Mr. G. L. Koester

Vice President, Nuclear

Kansas Gas and Electric Company
201 North Market Street
Wichita, Kansas 67201

Mr. N. Petrick

Executive Director - SNUPPS
5 Choke Cherry koad
Rockville, Maryland 20850

Mr. Ronald Fluegge

Utility Division

Missouri Public Service Commission
P.0. Box 3601

Jefferson City, Missouri 65102

Mr. E. P. Wilkinson
President

Institute for Nuclear Power Operations

1100 Circle 75 Parkway
Suite 1500
Atlanta, Georgia 30339

APR

4 1983
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